
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING #9 

September 18, 2012 

Present:  Town Clerk Haacke, Assessor Flansburg, Tom Carpenter, Jeremy DeLyser, Highway 

Superintendent Dennis, Supervisor Cianfrini, Councilpersons Veazey, Glor, Kabel and Martin. 

Supervisor Cianfrini called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm followed by the Pledge to the Flag.  
 
Supervisor Cianfrini explained to the audience that the Town is looking to bring water to most of the 
town residents and that all question and/or concerns will be addressed at the end of the meeting.   
 
With that, the Supervisor turned the meeting over to Jeremy DeLyser of Clark Patterson.   
 
Mr. DeLyser went over the handout of this Proposed District 9 and stated that this is not a standalone 
district and that Water District 4 or either Water Districts 3 or 6 must go in for Water District 9 to be 
constructed.   
 
The main question of this group was if you well would have to be abandoned if they get municipal 
water.  The answer is no, the well has to be completely separate from the municipal water.   
 
HTP pipe is recommended.  
 
With no further business to come before the Board, a motion was made by Councilman Veazey, 
seconded by Councilperson Glor and carried by unanimous vote to adjourn the Public Information 
meeting at 6:40 pm.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Melissa M. Haacke 
Town Clerk 

 


